
 

 

The Northern Delaware USBC Executive Board of Directors, on Monday July 13th, 2020 decided to 
cancel the 2020 Annual Meeting scheduled for July 19, 2020 because of the COVID-19 public health 
pandemic and the continued uncertainty of large group events in the future. Delaware still remains 
under a State of Emergency, and the safety of our Bowlers and Board Members is our top priority. 
This was a tremendously difficult decision. 
 
We have been following USBC associations in the tri-state area and across the county. Most of them 
have decided in the best interest of safety to cancel their annual meeting until 2021. National USBC 
has cancelled their delegate meeting as well.  
 
Following USBC recommendations for cancelled Annual Meetings, all elections and legislation 
scheduled for this year’s cancelled 2020 Annual Meeting will be moved forward to the 2021 Annual 
meeting for action.  
 
The Board Members whose term will expire July 31, 2020 will remain in their current position until 
the election is held at the 2021 Annual Meeting. 
 
The 2021 Annual Meeting will be held in May 2021 with a firm date to be chosen and announced at 
the first board meeting held prior to the start of the 2020-2021 bowling season. 
 
The Northern Delaware USBC would like to thank our Delaware State association and all of our 
Association members for your support and understanding during these unprecedented times. 
 
Please continue to stay safe and healthy.  We look forward to seeing everyone real soon! 
 
 
 
Northern Delaware USBC Board Members 

 


